
TOWN OF HAMPTON BOARD OF FINANCE 

 

The Town of Hampton Board of Finance will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 8, 2018 at 

6:45 p.m., at the Hampton Town Hall, 164 Main Street, for the purpose of reviewing the 

proposed Town Government and Hampton Elementary School budgets for the Fiscal Year 2018-

2019 and the plans and funding for the proposed addition to the Hampton Fire House. Citizens 

shall have the opportunity to provide comments on the proposals. 

Submitted by Jeff Clermont, Chairman, Board of Finance 

 

 
 
 


